Hello, Tim,

Unshackled is not owned by a foreign entity.
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A Ministry of Pacific Garden Mission

On Tue, Sep 13, 2022 at 11:37 AM Tim Phillips <tim@kltz.com> wrote:
Hi there -

Could you answer this for me or point me to the right contact?
Are you owned by a foreign entity?

Radio stations are supposed to have this done and in their Public File for all content
providers by September 15th. Thank you!

Specifically, broadcasters are required to notify program suppliers leasing airtime or
providing free programming to the station for airing that there is a disclosure
requirement that applies to programming provided by foreign government entities or
their agents, and to affirmatively ask whether the programmer is a foreign government
entity or an agent of one, as well as whether a foreign government entity or an agent of
one was involved in the preparation, funding, or distribution of the programming.



